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I strongly believe that the citizens of Oregon should not have to shoulder the burden 

of rising rates due to the influx of data centers. There seems to be no end to these. It 

seems clear to me that data centers should be a cost of doing business that big tech 

should bare. Our grid and energy plans and rate paying structures were never 

designed to handled these enormous costs. I am in full support of this bill that hold 

data centers accountable for their energy usage and growth, and prevent residential 

customers from carrying any costs related to this expanding industry. 

 

I have already reached out to my two state representatives.  

 


